

17TH NATIONAL HILLMAN RALLY

MANNUM, SOUTH AUSTRALIA, FRIDAY 18 OCT – TUESDAY 22 OCT, 2024

REGISTRATIONS NOW OPEN

Attention all Hillman and Rootes Group vehicle owners and club members! Planning is well under way for a great rally in Mannum, in South Australia, on 18-22 October 2024. Entries are now open and information and entry forms are available on the Hillman Car Club of SA website http://sa.hillman.org.au/



Mannum is an historic port town located on a very scenic region of the River Murray, approximately 80 km east of Adelaide. It is set to be an interesting and informative rally, so come and meet new friends and renew old acquaintances.

For any questions about the rally, contact Steve Freeman, Hillman Car Club of SA Rally Co-ordinator, on sblafreeman@optusnet.com.au or 0401 603 596.

HOSTED BY:



http://sa.hillman.org.au